
From: sara.wittenberg1@gmail.com
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please save our Buffalo River, a national gem!!
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 8:59:00 PM

I believe the C&H Hog Farm coming onto the Buffalo watershed was a huge mistake,
and now they want to expand this mistake.  I urge you to please consider the science
and the facts and do not issue them a new permit.  It would be in every Arkansans’
best interest to remove this facility from within the confines of the watershed
altogether!
 
Sincerely,
 
Sara Wittenberg
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